
April 9, 2020

Dear Mitchell College Students and Families,

As Session I Finals week wraps up, we applaud you for the exceptional job you have all 
done adapting to the “new normal” we are living today. In a few short weeks, you have 
risen to the challenge of acclimating to a new way of learning. Kudos to you!

We remind you that Session II begins on Thursday, April 16, with Final Exam Day on 
Friday, May 1. Because it is a short session, every class counts, so please be sure to 
attend every day so you don’t fall behind. As with Session I, you may choose to receive 
an earned letter grade or a designation of Satisfactory or Unsatisfactory. We strongly 
recommend that you discuss these options with your Academic Advisor.

If you haven’t already, please consider signing up for a May or June MiniMester class. 
These classes are a great way to earn 3 to 4 credits in just two weeks, and there’s a good 
selection of courses from which to choose. Spread the word! MiniMester classes are open 
to the public; if you have a friend who might benefit from extra college credits, let them 
know about Mitchell.

You might also think about taking advantage of completing a  Summer Internship. Contact 
Paul Dunn in the Integrative Career Development office for information on available 
opportunities.

Enjoy your well-deserved break between Session I and Session II, and use this time to 
reflect on all that you have experienced and accomplished in this unimaginable year! Stay 
connected with your friends or look for a virtual Campus Life event to join. The choice is 
yours.

We look forward to your return on April 16!

Catherine Wright, Ph.D.
Interim Co-President

Mary-Jane McLaughlin, M.S.
Interim Co-President
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